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Re: Immunocompromised student 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I write to inform you that a student in our school is currently receiving treatment which 
results in a lowered immune system, which means the student is susceptible to increased 
risk of infection. As the student is not contagious but has a chronic illness, it is important 
that he/she participates actively in a regular school program without any limitations.  

A major concern is that if this student develops chickenpox, measles, COVID-19, whooping 
cough, influenza or another serious virus, he/she could become seriously ill. Therefore, I 
seek your cooperation in limiting the risk. 

If your child has or may have one of these infectious illnesses, I would ask that you please: 

1. Do not send them to school. 
2. Notify the school Principal as soon as possible. 
3. Take them to your GP or medical centre to confirm diagnosis if possible. 
 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Brad Mitchell 

Principal  
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